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Dear Secretary Brouillette,

Attached, please find a letter on behalf of the NOAA Administrator, notifying you of an administrative
appeal filed by Jordan Cove Energy Project, L.P. & Pacific Connector Gas Pipeline, LP
pursuant to the Coastal Zone Management Act that is pending before the NOAA
Administrator.  In the letter, Adam Dilts, Chief of the Oceans and Coasts Section of NOAA's
Office of the General Counsel, requests comments on the appeal by August 10, 2020, so that
NOAA may meet the deadlines that are provided in 15 C.F.R. part 930, subpart H. A hard copy
of the attached is being mailed, but may be delayed due to COVID-19 limitations.   

Jordan Cove Energy Project, L.P. & Pacific Connector Gas Pipeline, LP have requested in
the appeal that the NOAA Administrator override Oregon's consistency objection on
the grounds that the proposed activity (i.e., the construction and operation of a liquefied
natural gas export terminal and a 229-mile interstate natural gas pipeline and compressor
station off the Pacific Coast) is consistent with the objectives of the Coastal Zone
Management Act under 16 U.S.C. § 1456(c)(3)(A).

The consolidated record maintained by the lead federal permitting agency is located at FERC
Docket Numbers CP17-494 and CP17-495, FERC Online Docket Search, available at
https://elibrary.ferc.gov/idmws/docket_search.asp.  In addition, the electronic docket
associated with this appeal is also available at https://www.regulations.gov/docket?D=NOAA-
HQ-2020-0058. 

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me via e-mail at
patrick.f.carroll@noaa.gov or phone at (240) 338-0503, or Rachel Morris via email at
rachel.morris@noaa.gov or phone at (206) 641-6397. Please also forward this email to anyone
else who you believe has knowledge relevant to the issues identified in this letter, and feel free to provide
us with any additional points of contact who should be in receipt of the attached.

Sincerely,

Patrick Carroll     

-- 
Patrick F. Carroll
Attorney-Advisor
Office of General Counsel
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
1315 East-West Highway
Silver Spring, MD 20910
Tel: 240-338-0503
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confidential, privileged, attorney work product, or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have
received this message in error, are not a named recipient, or are not the employee or agent responsible for delivering this
message to a named recipient, be advised that any review, disclosure, use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this
message or its contents is strictly prohibited. Please notify us immediately that you have received this message in error, and
delete the message.

********************************************************************
This message does not originate from a known Department of Energy email system.
Use caution if this message contains attachments, links or requests for information. 
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